
August 09, 2021 

Dear Representatives, 

I stand with Representative Jennifer Gross and House Bill 248. American citizens should never 

be forced to inject vaccines into their bodies when vaccines are considered poison. According to 

https://www.wa.gov.au, the Covid-19 vaccine is recognized as a poison, and because of the 

Public Health Act, they needed authorization to administer the vaccine. Vaccines can cause death 

and injury to organs, tissues, cells, and DNA and that is exactly what poison does. People 

deserve to have a choice when it comes to their health and bodies especially when it comes to 

injecting such dangerous ingredients into their bodies. There are too many reports through the 

VAERS reporting system showing that people have had reactions after a vaccine. Vaccines are 

not a fit all solution and people are not experimental property. The health of Americans will 

decrease dramatically if vaccines are mandated and our rights over our own bodies and health is 

taken from us. 

Stand with us to ensure our rights and medical choices are not taken from us. I respectfully ask 

that you support and help protect your fellow Ohioans. 

Thank you, 

Kellie Dailey 

https://www.wa.gov.au/

